North Canton City Hall, 145 North Main Street, North Canton, Ohio 44720
330/499-3986

July 2, 2003

To: Chuck Osbome
Council at Large

Re: Arrowhead

I am in receipt of your letter dated July 1, 2003 requesting to postpone the closing of Arrowhead.
Please be advised that I spoke to the Director of Law and he has informed me that we would be
in breach of the contract and subject to civil penalty.

However, I share your concerns relating to repairs and the contamination situation.

Those reports should be in your hand by Thursday, July 3, 2003 and consequently we will have
an opportunity to review same before closing.

Sincerely,

Jon/Snyder
Président of Council
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¢ Council
Director of Law
Mayor
City Engineer



